WE’RE BUILDING
A NEW WAVES

Dear Resident / Business Owner

This notice is to inform you of that ADCO Constructions will be blocking the footpath outside our site temporarily to allow for connection
of our new stormwater line into the existing pit. This will require pedestrians being diverted around the affected area.

When

e  We expect these works to commence on Wednesday 28 October
. We envisage these works to take approximately three days, however this may change in the event of inclement weather or for
other unforeseeable circumstances outside of our control.

Please be assured that we will be working hard to minimise construction impacts on residents and the local community, and that we are
happy to answer any questions or concerns you may have.

What we are doing

. Blocking footpath on Mileham Ave and creating a pedestrian diversion to allow for stormwater works
. Use of small excavator, tipper and concrete trucks for the construction of the stormwater line

What to be aware of
Traffic and Pedestrian Changes

. 24hr pedestrian diversion to be in place for duration of the works - refer map overleaf
Noise and Vibration

e  These works are expected to generate medium noise levels and possible vibration for surrounding residents during
approved construction hours.

We apologjze in advance for any disturbances that may occur as a result of these works.
Your patience and cooperation are appreciated as we collaborate to bring you a new, state of the art Aquatic Centre.

If you have any questions about these works or would like more information on the Waves project, you can send an email to
wavesaquatic@adcoconstruct.com.au.

Yours faithfully,

ADCO Community Liaison Manager

This is a Hills Shire Council project delivered by ADCO Constructions
For more information about the new centre, visit www.thehills.nsw.gov.au and search for ‘Waves
Aquatic Centre Upgrade’.
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This is a Hills Shire Council project delivered by ADCO Constructions
For more information about the new centre, visit www.thehills.nsw.gov.au and search for ‘Waves

Aquatic Centre Upgrade’.
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